File No.V.12025/56/2022-DE

F.No. V.12025/56/2022-DE
Government of India
Ministry of Health and Family Welfare

Nirman Bhawan,
New Delhi- 110108

Dated: the 07" May, 2022

PUBLIC NOTICE

General public is hereby informed that with the approval of the
competent authority it has been decided not to lower the qualifying cut-off

percentile for NEET (UG), 2021 for admission to BDS courses.

Signed by Rajeev Kumar
Date: 07-05-2022 11:35:51
Reason: Approved
(Rajeev Kumar)
Under Secretary to the Government of India



